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Today’s prominence
- Release of IBM’s System/38 (1979): IBM announced the System/38, a

minicomputer that introduced several advanced features, including integrated
database management, a new object-oriented architecture, and a single-level
storage concept. This machine laid the groundwork for the future of IBM’s
midrange systems, eventually leading to the AS/400 and IBM i.

- Introduction of Mac OS X 10.4.7 (2006): Apple released Mac OS X Tiger
10.4.7, an update that included various bug fixes and improvements. It was
part of the Tiger series, known for introducing Spotlight, Dashboard, and other
features that shaped modern macOS.

Web Development:

1. How AI-Generated Content Is Challenging SEO and Web Operators
https://thenewstack.io/how-ai-generated-content-is-challenging-seo-and-web-operato
rs/

2. Is AI going to reduce or increase technical debt? How, why, and what are the
implications?
https://www.fastcompany.com/91174590/is-ai-going-to-reduce-or-increase-technical-d
ebt-how-why-and-what-are-the-implications

App Development:

3. OrangeKloud partners with AI Singapore (AISG) to enhance No-Code App
Building Technology with Artificial Intelligence
https://www.stocktitan.net/news/ORKT/orange-kloud-partners-with-ai-singapore-aisg-
to-enhance-no-code-app-tfc9fftfgikv.html

4. Google is ending the Play Store security reward program
https://www.androidcentral.com/apps-software/google-play-security-rewards-program
-to-discontinue

AI:

5. As the rush toward AI in healthcare continues, explainability is crucial
https://www.healthcareitnews.com/news/rush-toward-ai-healthcare-continues-explain
ability-crucial

6. Here’s why the debate over open source AI matters for us humans
https://www.marketplace.org/2024/08/20/heres-why-the-debate-over-open-source-ai-
matters-for-us-humans/

https://thenewstack.io/how-ai-generated-content-is-challenging-seo-and-web-operators/
https://thenewstack.io/how-ai-generated-content-is-challenging-seo-and-web-operators/
https://www.fastcompany.com/91174590/is-ai-going-to-reduce-or-increase-technical-debt-how-why-and-what-are-the-implications
https://www.fastcompany.com/91174590/is-ai-going-to-reduce-or-increase-technical-debt-how-why-and-what-are-the-implications
https://www.stocktitan.net/news/ORKT/orange-kloud-partners-with-ai-singapore-aisg-to-enhance-no-code-app-tfc9fftfgikv.html
https://www.stocktitan.net/news/ORKT/orange-kloud-partners-with-ai-singapore-aisg-to-enhance-no-code-app-tfc9fftfgikv.html
https://www.androidcentral.com/apps-software/google-play-security-rewards-program-to-discontinue
https://www.androidcentral.com/apps-software/google-play-security-rewards-program-to-discontinue
https://www.healthcareitnews.com/news/rush-toward-ai-healthcare-continues-explainability-crucial
https://www.healthcareitnews.com/news/rush-toward-ai-healthcare-continues-explainability-crucial
https://www.marketplace.org/2024/08/20/heres-why-the-debate-over-open-source-ai-matters-for-us-humans/
https://www.marketplace.org/2024/08/20/heres-why-the-debate-over-open-source-ai-matters-for-us-humans/


7. AI startup Recogni unveils new computing method to slash costs, power
requirements
https://theprint.in/tech/ai-startup-recogni-unveils-new-computing-method-to-slash-cos
ts-power-requirements/2230828/

Software Testing:

8. TESTAIFY MOVES AUTONOMOUS TESTING PLATFORM INTO BETA TESTING
https://uk.finance.yahoo.com/news/testaify-moves-autonomous-testing-platform-1700
00158.html

DevOps:

9. GitHub Steers Copilot Autofix Into Eye of AI Security Storm
https://devops.com/github-steers-copilot-autofix-into-eye-of-ai-security-storm/

10. CISA: Critical Jenkins Flaw Exploited in Ransomware Attacks
https://devops.com/cisa-critical-jenkins-flaw-exploited-in-ransomware-attacks/

11. Breaking Free from Ransomware: Securing Your CI/CD Against RaaS
https://devops.com/breaking-free-from-ransomware-securing-your-ci-cd-against-raas/
#

Software Startups:

12. Defense tech startup Defcon AI raises $44M to improve military logistics
https://siliconangle.com/2024/08/20/defense-tech-startup-defcon-ai-raises-44m-impro
ve-military-logistics/

13. Jewel-Osco parent sued for allegedly copying startup's software.
https://www.chicagobusiness.com/retail/jewel-osco-parent-sued-over-tech-trade-secr
ets

14. Space Tech Startup Metakosmos Raises $2 Million In Pre-Seed Round.
https://www.ndtvprofit.com/technology/space-tech-startup-metakosmos-raises-2-milli
on-in-pre-seed-round

Cyber Security:

15. Sebi releases new cyber security framework for regulated entities
https://www.business-standard.com/markets/news/sebi-releases-new-cyber-security-f
ramework-for-regulated-entities-124082001378_1.html

16. CyFlare CEO Explains Why Cyber Security Mesh Architecture is a Top Priority
https://www.msspalert.com/news/cyflare-builds-business-around-cyber-security-mesh
-architecture-csma
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17. RBI Constantly Working With Lenders Over Cybersecurity Issues, Says
Governor Das
https://www.ndtvprofit.com/exclusive/constantly-working-with-lenders-over-cyber-sec
urity-issues-says-rbi-governor-das
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